

The River Vale E-Review October 13, 2017





RVEF Family Fun Walk & Run!

Join us for some family fun at the Annual John G. Blackgrove Run for Education, coordinated by the River Vale Educational Fund, on Sunday, October 29, 2017 at the Mark Lane Sports Complex!

Come and enjoy the friendliest 5K in Bergen County - a fast and scenic *USATF* sanctioned, grand prix 3.1 mile route!

Check-in Time: 8:00 A.M. Race Start Time: 9:00 A.M.

- * Refreshments
- * All ages welcome
- * Walkers and costumes welcome
- * All monies raised by this community event provide educational tools to benefit the students of the River Vale School District and the RV Baseball and Softball Association (RVBSA)

Register online by 10/19/17 by clicking here.

Join us for Literacy Night on

October 26th!



Please join our district as we host Literacy Night for parents and students in kindergarten, first, and second grade on Thursday, October 26th at Woodside School from 6:30-8:00 P.M. (doors open at 6:15)!

At this event you will be able to experience first-hand the types of activities that take place in your child's classroom every day. We will guide you through our balanced literacy approach to reading and you will learn strategies and ideas to use with your child at home. Interested families will need to pre-register, so please click here!

We ask that you please bring only your students in kindergarten, first, or second grade, making this a unique experience for you and your child (please note that siblings should not attend as babysitting will not be available for this interactive night).

Please be reminded that the deadline for registration is October 19th.



District Assessment Report

At the upcoming Board of Education meeting on October 17th, Mr. McCourt and Mrs. Dowling will present the annual District Assessment Report, which will provide an overview of various assessments utilized in the district, including the results from last year's *PARCC* and *NJASK* Science tests. If you are interested in learning more, please join us on October 17th at 7:00 P.M. in the Roberge School Annex.

PLEASE REMEMBER TO CHECK THE DISTRICT AND PTA WEBSITES FOR UPCOMING EVENTS AND GO GREEN NOTICES:

WWW.RIVERVALESCHOOLS.COM
AND
WWW.RIVERVALEPTA.COM

Join Our Mailing List!